Thomas, Cameron

From:

Sent:

Sunday, September 02, 2012 12:30 PM

To:

Clark, Brad

Cc:

Thomas, Cameron

Subject: Dundas development

I am opposed to more high rises in Dundas. I moved here a year ago for the small town, main street atmosphere. If there is to be intensive housing added, I think it should be low income or even low income senior. The proposed development at 24 Brock st seems particularly egregious. It will turn Park into a heavily travelled street, overload elderly water and sewer lines, change the character of the neighborhood.

Please consider the nature of this community. That is what draws people here.

I will not be able to attend the meeting Sept 5, but wish to express my strong opposition to this development.

Barbara Bennett,